
Announcement of Planned Giving Program 

Dear Esteemed Supporters, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Planned Giving Program, aimed at creating a 

sustainable future for our organization and the communities we serve. This initiative allows you 

to make a lasting impact through thoughtful financial planning. 

As a valued member of our community, we invite you to consider pledging a portion of your 

estate or another form of planned giving. Your generosity will help us enhance programs, expand 

outreach, and secure our mission for years to come. 

For more information on how you can participate in our Planned Giving Program, please contact 

us at [contact information]. Together, we can make a meaningful difference. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


